
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 27th April 

2023 
 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 13th April 2023.  The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

The carpet is being repaired by the handyman. 

The Fire Alarms have been maintained and repaired. 

The new photocopier has arrived and the old one taken away. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

It was noted that sales had dropped below 12K the last 2 weeks. 

 

 

A letter from the Layabouts skittle team was read to the committee asking for their subscription of 

£17.50. It was proposed, seconded, and voted unanimously to pay the fee. 

 

A letter will be sent to all skittle teams to ensure players are members of the club. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

New Till software will be installed on Tuesday 2nd May 2023 and training will be provided to the 

Manager and Deputy Manager. 

 

David Jones would like to thank the committee, and all involved with hosting his 90th birthday party. 

 

The behaviour of people attending recent Wakes at the club was discussed along with deposits to be 

taken and charging for cleaning after the event. Deposits will be taken for all Wakes, including 

members. 

 

The need to have the front door repaired will be arranged. 

 

Changing the format of Saturday night bingo was discussed.  

 

The Canton Liberal Football Club will hold their presentation evening in the hall. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


